
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 6:46 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Mary Nichols

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As a seasonal customer of Hydro One I believe it is unfair to move all seasonal customers to Low density (R2) class
which has the potential to increase our bills by 100%. This is a significant increase that a number of us will find very
hard to handle. If increases are required then the burden should be to all users not just one class of users. Hydro one
should look for more efficiencies to provide a more cost effective service for its customers.
We are your customers.




